
PURDYS ORDERS
Purdys chocolate orders will be available for pick up at Broxton on Monday, December 11 from 1:00 pm - 3:00 

pm. If you are unable to pick your order up that day, please contact Carrie Trueman to make alternate 

arrangement. Thank you to the wonderful parent volunteers who helped place, sort and distribute the chocolates. 

You are appreciated! 

HOT LUNCH 
Round 3 opens December 11 and closes December 22. To order, open or create your account, visit our website. 

Dec. 1 – Talking Dog Dec. 8 – Boston Pizza Dec. 15 – Pizza 73 Dec. 21 – Subway 

Booster Juice: Wednesday Dec. 6 Tuesday, Dec. 19 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
FIMESPAF: Monday, December 11 at 6:00 pm 

School Council: Monday, December 11 at 6:30 pm 

Meetings will be held in person in the library learning commons and virtually. Links can be found on our 

website calendar. 

LOST AND FOUND 
Parents, please take the time to come to the school and look for any items your child may be missing! 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
We ask parents to always let us know when their child is going to be absent and the reason. For your 

convenience, you can do this by emailing the homeroom teacher and the school at broxton@psd.ca. 

Alternatively, you may also call the main office. 

SCHOOL FEES 
Now that the school year is well underway, many of your child's school fees have been loaded onto their 

accounts.  Please be sure to log into your Powerschool Parent Portal and make sure any outstanding fees are 

paid so that your child can continue to enjoy participating in things like field trips, options, and extra-curricular 

activities.  Thank you! 

PICTURE ORDERS
Don't forget to order this year's school pictures at my.lifetouch.ca and enjoy 10% off your order! 

Use code: F2310OFF. Expires May 1, 2024. 
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https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/parents/lunch
https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/about/calendar
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https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/fimespaf


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
Winter break starts Friday, December 22 and we look forward to seeing you back on Monday, January 8.  

 
 

 

 

 

  


